
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year        December 2013 

 from our home in Lodja, DR Congo to your home.  

 

Isaiah 9:6 
"For a child will be born for us, a son will be given to us, and the government will be on His shoulders. He will be 
named Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Eternal Father, Prince of Peace." 

 
 
The road projects are going well and keeping 
Paul busy with daily contact if the phones 
are working. Obviously, there have been 
some problems since you can't oversee eight 
projects of this magnitude without some 
forms of difficulty. 
 
Within the last three weeks two new 
children's classes have been initiated. We 
have provided the necessary materials. It is 
exciting to see this ministry grow. 
 
The second week of December we arrive in 
the states.  On the 19th, Marty will have 
complete female surgery (this has been 
planned for 18 months!).  We would 
appreciate prayers for this surgery and that He will cover the procedure and there will be no complications. 
 
Again, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 
 

Please note our 
home base address: 

 

APPOINTMENT CONGO 
PO Box 98764 

Raleigh, NC 27624  
 

Email: 
paulandmarty@appointmentcongo.com 

 

Website: 
www.appointmentcongo.org 

Letter continued on next panel... 

Your Partners in Congo,  

  Paul and Marty 

We post pictures often of the work on our facebook page: facebook.com/appointmentcongo 

Our Home in Lodja 




